
GUIDELINES FOR 
VIRTUAL PRESENTATIONS 
TO STANDING COMMITTEES

Due to COVID- 19, all public presentations to bills at Standing Committees will take place virtually, 
using Zoom.

If you are registered to present, you will receive the Zoom link, via a calendar invitation, around 5 p.m. 
on the day of the Committee meeting. For more information on presenting virtually please click here. 

Please note that the use of props, banners, displays, and clothing with inappropriate language or 
messages that could be construed as inflammatory will not be permitted. This is in keeping with 
standard practice.

Everything you say during your presentation and the Q & A will be recorded and printed verbatim in the 
Hansard transcript of the meeting. The video recording will be available on the Manitoba Legislature 
website and YouTube channel.

CAN I PRESENT BY PHONE CALL?
Yes. The Assembly has the capability for presenters to dial in to the Zoom meeting from a landline 
or cell phone to present to Committees.

COMMITTEE BROADCAST
You can tune in live. All committee meetings will be broadcasted (audio and video) on the 
Assembly website and YouTube (Room 255) and (Room 254).

https://www.gov.mb.ca/legislature/committees/virtual_committees_presenter_manual.pdf
https://www.gov.mb.ca/legislature/committees/committee_broadcasts.html
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRL7RosLlHIkSuh6Q3-z9Gg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCbo4b81Wed7mJpQ-I1YP9zQ

